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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Happy New Year to you all! I hope you had a restful and enjoyable Christmas, and are feeling 
refreshed for the exciting opportunities ahead in 2025. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support of our uniform and 
behaviour policies. It has been wonderful to see the high standards  across the school, and I am 
delighted to report that our pupils are looking smart, and are fully embracing the expectations set 
before them. The positive impact of this is clear, with both students and staff enjoying the school 
environment and making the most of their learning. 
 
This strong start to the year is a testament to the collaborative effort between staff, pupils, and 
families. The aspirations of our school community are high, and we are excited to build on this 
momentum in the coming months. 
 
Let’s continue to work together to ensure the success of our students, and help them achieve their 
best in every way. Thank you again for your ongoing support, and for helping us maintain the high 
standards we are so proud of. 
 
Wishing you all a wonderful start to the year, and I look forward to what we will achieve together.  
 

 
Frances Cessford 
Headteacher  
St Bede’s Catholic School & Byron Sixth Form College 


